Student Volunteer Award
The Ohio Elks Association “Student Volunteer Award” Program encourages Lodges to participate in either a Student or Teenager of the Month program. This Grand Lodge Program proves to be an excellent way to promote Elkdom and enhance a positive community image. Students are recognized for their individual excellence on a monthly basis. The recipients are then considered for the Lodge’s Student Volunteer of the Year. These applications are eligible to be submitted to the District Youth Activities Chairperson, where they are reviewed and judged on the basis of scholastics, leadership, activities and community involvement. State winners are selected from these entries with each receiving a $1000.00 award.  Each District of the Ohio Elks will have the opportunity to receive an award.  If a district does not enter an application then the funds will not be granted for the year. 
Applications may be submitted to a local lodge by May 1st.  One local lodge winner should be forwarded to the district youth chair by May 15th.   All District selections should be completed and submitted to the State Chair by May 25th.  Winners will be announced in June.

For further information, review the enclosed application or contact:

Steve Cox
1436 Pepper Lane
Marysville, OH 43040
937-707-8273
SLCOX@HOTMAIL.COM
Elks Lodges must have an active local Student or Teenager of the Month program for eligibility to enter the state’s contest.
Steve Cox, Youth Activities Committee Chairperson, Ohio ELKS Association.

